
 
 
 
 

Announcement No. ___________, s. 2020 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
FOR : HEADS OF CONSTITUTIONAL BODIES, DEPARTMENTS, 

BUREAUS AND AGENCIES OF THE NATIONAL GOVERNMENT, 
LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS, GOVERNMENT-OWNED OR 
CONTROLLED CORPORATIONS WITH ORIGINAL CHARTERS, 
AND STATE UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES 

 
SUBJECT : 10th Asian Congress of the International Labor and Employment 

Relations Association new schedules 
 
This has reference to Announcement No. 51, s. 2019 re: 10th Asian Regional 
Congress of the International Labor and Employment Relations Association issued 
on September 16, 2019. 
 
The 10th Asian Congress of the International Labor and Employment Relations 
Association (ILERA), through the School of Labor and Industrial Relations (SoLAIR), 
University of the Philippines (UP), will proceed on December 3 - 4, 2020 (Thursday 
and Friday). The Conference was rescheduled due to the COVID-19 Pandemic.  
 
The benefits of participation/online attendance include the following: learning and 
sharing experiences with other countries in the emerging work and job designs; as 
well as voice and representation arising from new technology, including emerging 
challenges such as COVID-19. 
 
All interested government employees may participate in this event. However, it is 
discretionary on the part of the agency heads to allow their employees to attend on 
official business/time, as provided for under CSC Memorandum Circular No. 43, s. 
1993. 
 
For further details and information, interested participants may coordinate with the 
ILERA Secretariat through email at admin@asiailera2020.org or visit the 10th ILERA 
Website at https://asiailera2020.org/. 

 
 
 
 

ALICIA dela ROSA-BALA 
Chairperson 
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